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MONROE

Office of Mayor
Robert E. Clark

April 20, 2023

Michigan Municipal League Foundation
1675 Green Road
Ann Arbor, Ml 48105

To Whom It May Concern:

The City of Monroe is pleased to present this grant application for your consideration. We are respectfully
requesting $5,000 for the installation of an art mural at Boyd Park at 321 Harrison Street.

We believe this request aligns with the intent of Bridge Builders Main Street Microgrant. The installation of
an art mural at Boyd Park would not only provide a beautification opportunity to a park located within a
residential downtown area, but also a way to celebrate the diversity and cultural landscape of the
community. The City of Monroe has worked with community partners to install these types of murals
throughout the community and Boyd Park would be an ideal location to continue the program. If awarded,
it is expected the installation of the mural would be completed in the summer of 2023.

We appreciate the opportunity to apply and thank you in advance for your full and fair consideration of
our request. Should you need any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact Katelyn
McBreairty of my staff at (734) 384-9184 or katelyn.mcbreairtyemonroemi.gov.

Sincerely,

Robert E. Clark
Mayor
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